
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Basin Environmental Improvement 

Project Commission 

Special Conference Call Meeting  

 March 15, 2018 

 
The Basin Environmental Improvement Project Commission will 

conduct a special conference call meeting from 1:00-3:00 PM at 

the Panhandle Health District Office, 35 Wildcat Way, Kellogg, 

Idaho.  The public and interested parties are invited to attend the 

call in meeting where the BEIPC Commissioners and staff will 

discuss two issues by conference call.   

 

The meeting will include approval of the December 6, 2017 

BEIPC meeting notes and presentation and consideration of a 

request from eight jurisdictions in the Upper CDA River Basin for 

assistance from the BEIPC concerning flooding issues. 
      
The meeting draft agenda is posted at the BEIPC office, 1005 W. 

McKinley, Kellogg, ID and on the BEIPC Website @ 

www.basincommission.com. 

 

For more information and for individuals planning to attend the 

meeting requiring special needs, please contact Terry Harwood, 

BEIPC Executive Director at (208) 783-2528 or 

terry.harwood@deq.idaho.gov.  

http://www.basincommission.com/

